
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

SACRED HEART & ST TERESA’s CHURCH, 

WILMSLOW 
 

THE DIOCESE OF SHREWSBURY 
                                                                                                                 (Reg. Charity No. 234025) 

  

PARISH NEWSLETTER 

 
Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 
 

3rd February 2019 – The Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Mass Times & Intentions 

 

 
Saturday 2nd 6.30 pm  The Parishioners 

Sunday 3rd 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Sunday 3rd 10.30 am  Seamus Whyte 

Monday 4th 9.30 am A. M. Arrowsmith 

Tuesday 5th 9.30 am Joseph O’Connor 

Wednesday 6th 9.30 am Seamus Whyte 

Thursday 7th 9.30 am  Intentions of Patrick O’Halloran 

Friday 8th 9.30 am   Intentions of Mary & John Guinan-Casey 

Saturday 9th 9.30 am  Intentions of Madeleine & Tony Van Steene 

Saturday 9th 6.30 pm  The Parishioners 

Sunday 10th 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Sunday 10th 10.30 am Seamus Whyte 

 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament & Confessions: Saturdays 10.15 – 11.00 am  

The Annual Diocesan Mass to Celebrate Marriage will be celebrated by Bishop Mark at 12 

noon in St Columba’s Church, Plas Newton, Chester, CH2 1SA on Saturday, 9th February, 2019. All 

married couples and their families are welcome. There will be refreshments afterwards in the 

Church Hall. If you are celebrating a significant anniversary (25th, 30th, 40th, 50th, 60th) and 

wish to attend the Mass, please let your Parish Priest know (by the 27th January) and you will 

receive a special letter of invitation. 

 

Catholic Singles is an organisation which helps single Catholics of all ages (over 18 years) meet 

other single Catholics, either one to one or through social events. For further information visit 

www.catholicsingles.org.uk or Tel. 0161 941 3498. 

 

Caritas Shrewsbury currently has 2 vacancies for Family Support Workers (Wythenshawe and 

Shropshire).  Both positions are part-time, and a great opportunity for the right person.  For 

further details and an Application Pack, please contact us:  www.caritasshrewsbury.org.uk (‘Job 

Vacancies’ can be found under the ‘News’ Section) / Tel: 0151 652 1281 / 

info@caritasshrewsbury.org.uk 

 

Aquinas College - Lay Chaplain – full time, term time (plus 2 weeks) 
Aquinas Sixth Form College is looking to appoint a Lay Chaplain. The nature of the role will require 

the person to be a practising Catholic with a strong faith and commitment to the college 

ethos. Closing date 6.2.19. For further details see http://www.aquinas.ac.uk/vacancies/support/ 

 

Human Dignity at the Heart of Healthcare Conference – Saturday 11th May 2019 

Conference held at Thornycroft Hall, Pexhill Road, Macclesfield, Cheshire, SK11 9JN. Conference 

fees: £20 (Students free); Conference fee & Thornycroft Dinner: £50 (Students: £20). For further 

information, please visit www.thornycrofthall.org.uk/conferences 

In the context of an ever more complex healthcare system facing constant financial challenges, 

the conference will explore the core values that should guide those working in the field. Fr. Joseph 

Evans will set out afresh the basics of Christian anthropology. Mike Delaney will then share 

experiences as a GP trying to do his best for patients amidst the moral maze of life in 2019. Judith 

Raper’s session will look at the special challenges that are faced in the care of the very sick and 

terminally ill. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you 

are there. Do not forget to let him know if you change ward & please let Father know if you would like a visit. 

Food Link, Colshaw: Thank you for your ongoing support. Sadly, the need continues. Could you help to donate 

food? We are very grateful to receive the following food donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, cereals, tea, 

coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (pies, soups, beans, fruit, veg, meat, fish, etc.). Please leave donations in the 

box at the back of church. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 
 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 
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St Teresa’s Living Flame Prayer Group 

The group meets on Wednesdays at 11 am in the parish hall until 12 noon for prayer, scripture, 

intentions, rosary and music. All are most welcome to join. For more information please contact: 

Marcelle Perch: Tel: 07776-343-499; Mary Robinson: Tel: 07505-127-451 

 

The Diocese of Shrewsbury Lourdes Hospitalite will be celebrating the Feast of Our Lady of 

Lourdes with mass at 3.30pm on Sunday 10th February at St Hugh and St John RC Church, 314 

Manchester Road, Timperley WA14 5NB. (Please use the postcode WA14 5HL for the car park) 
 

Mass will be followed by tea, coffee and cake in the parish hall. All are welcome especially member 

of the Hospitalite and past and current pilgrims.  
 

The Hospitalite look forward to seeing you all there. 

 

Headteacher Vacancy - Saint Mary's, Congleton The Local Governing Body is looking to 

recruit a new Headteacher for their primary school.  If you know of a practising and committed 

Catholic with the right skills who might be interested in leading the school, they would be very 

welcome to arrange an informal visit in the first instance.  This can be arranged by calling the 

school on: 01260 274690.  All information and documentation relating to the role is available on 

the school website:  http://www.saintmaryscongleton.co.uk/work-with-us/   

The closing date for applications is Wednesday 27th February. 

 

Darwin Shrewsbury Festival Talk – Monday 18th February, 2019 

A lecture on the impact of Darwin's work on beliefs about divine action, and how this impact 

shapes our understanding of science and faith today. Monday 18th of February, 2019 at 7 pm at 

Shrewsbury Cathedral, Town Walls. Free entry. 

The lecture will be 45 minutes long with a 15 minute questions and answers session at the end. 

Refreshments will be available at 8pm at the Orchard Cafe which is part of the Cathedral. 
 

FR ANDREW PINSENT is Research Director of the Ian Ramsey Centre for Science and Religion at the 

University of Oxford. Formerly a particle physicist on the DELPHI experiment at CERN, he has 

degrees in philosophy and theology and a second doctorate in philosophy. His publications include 

work in virtue ethics, neurotheology, science and religion, the philosophy of the person, insight, 

divine action, and the nature of evil. In the media, in schools, and at a great diversity of other 

venues, he is a regular contributor to public engagement with science and faith issues. 

 

NORTH CHESHIRE SERRA – Upcoming Meeting 

Serra Meeting on Thursday, 7th February. Deacon Anthony Gaffney will give a talk on "A day in 

the life of a funeral director". Everyone is very welcome. The meetings are in the Parish Hall, Christ 

Church, Heald Green. Mass is at 7.30pm followed by a light supper and the talk. Please ring Gerry 

Lanigan early in the week, if possible on 0161-428-9103, for catering purposes. 

 

 

 

RETIRED PRIESTS’ FUND - SPECIAL COLLECTION THIS WEEKEND (2nd/3rd February) 

Today the annual Special Collection for the Retired Priests’ Fund is being held. With your help, we 

can build up the Fund to help meet the future needs of our sick and retired priests. 

Special Envelopes are available for you to use. If you use weekly Offertory Envelopes, please can 

I ask that you write in your envelope number. If you do not have your Offertory Envelope with you, 

or you give to your Parish by means of a Standing Order, write in your name and home address. 

In this way, it will be possible to reclaim the tax on your donation if you have joined the Gift Aid 

scheme. If you prefer, you can donate Online via Paypal to the Fund at: 

www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/retired-priests-fund where you can also take advantage of Gift Aid. 

A Leaflet about the Fund is also available which explains how to make a regular donation to the 

Fund by Standing Order, or how you can make your donation by cheque. It also explains how to 

Gift Aid these donations to the Fund. I ask that you give as generously as you can to this very 

worthy cause and would also like to express my sincere gratitude for your continued support. 
 

With every blessing, 

+Mark 

Bishop of Shrewsbury 

 

St. Teresa’s Car Park Renewal 2019 – Final Notice 

The car park system has now been updated with renewed passes only. Anyone who has not 

renewed has now been removed from the system. To renew, please request a form from the 

sacristy. 

 

St. Teresa’s Car Park Restriction: Thursday 7th February 2019 

Parishioners are asked to avoid using the car park on Thursday 7th February 2019 from 10.30 am 

– 12.30 pm as there will be a private function in the parish hall. Thank you. 

 

St. Teresa’s 200 Club Appeal We are making an appeal for new members of the "200" Club. To 

join, you pay £12 per draw number allocated to you, and your number is entered into the draw 

each month for a year. You can have as many numbers as you like at £12 per number. About half 

the money collected goes for prize money and half the money goes to the church. The monthly 

prizes are £50, £20 and £10. Application Forms can be found at the back of the Church. Do please 

take one. 

 

ACTS Day of Reflection – “The Humanity of Christ” -  Saturday 16th February 2019 

A prayerful reflection on "The Humanity of Christ" is the theme for the next Day of Reflection for 

'ACTS' ('Adult Catholics Together Spiritually') being held on Sat 16 February 2019. Fr Michael 

Coughlan will lead the day which starts at 9.30am and finishes around 4.30pm ish.  The venue is 

Sacred Heart and St Peter church, Southmoor Rd, Baguley, South Manchester M23 1HP.  Payment 

by anonymous donation (suggested cost £10). Please contact Siobhan Cartwright for further details 

(siobhanbc@gmail.com / tel: 0161 477 2783 / 07761138947).  The venue is near Wythenshawe 

Hospital and Manchester airport, both accessible by public transport. 
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